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   10 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Re: Whole School SEND Project 

 

We are writing to inform you that Rooks Heath School will be taking part in the Whole School 
SEND Project led by NASEN, The Education Endowment Foundation and Manchester 
Metropolitan University. This is an exciting project that complements our firm belief in 
inclusion. The project will support schools to enable all learners to succeed with their learning. 
The results of the study will be published in a report in 2023. 
 
The project will involve students in Year 8 and Year 9 and will gather their experiences as a 
learner at Rooks Heath. They will need to complete a strengths and difficulties questionnaire at 
the beginning and towards the end of the project. All data collected will be anonymised and no 
student will be identifiable from their responses.  
 
If for any reason you wish for your child’s data to be omitted from the study, please return the 
slip at the bottom of the Parent/Guardian Information Sheet. Further information about the 
project is also included in this sheet.   
 
We will continue to update parents and carers as the project develops. If you have any 
questions about the project, please contact learningsupport@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr C. Ring      
Assistant Headteacher     
SENCo        
Rooks Heath School 
020 8422 4675 
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